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Fire Station 21 Relocation 
 

Bainbridge Island, WA – March 14, 2017.  After 44 years of service, Fire Station 21 located at 8895 
Madison Avenue will be demolished to make way for a new Fire Station 21 located on the same site.  
Beginning today, all of the equipment and firefighters have been relocated to Fire Station 23 on 
Phelps Road and Fire Station 22 on Bucklin Hill Road.  Construction of the new station is expected to 
take approximately 12 months.  To view the progress of the project, visit the Department website at 
www.bifd.org or our FaceBook page. 
 
The administrative staff has been relocated to the Phelps Rd. station located at 12895 Phelps Road; 
all Fire Department phone numbers will remain the same.  As a reminder, in the event of an 
emergency, always call 9-1-1. 
 
For more information, contact Assistant Chief Luke Carpenter at (206)451-2033. 
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